Greetings,

| sent the message below to the Attorney General and got their response that | needed to turn this in to the State Board
of Accounts. | am speaking historically, the SBOA will not take care of this problem and we will not get any relief from
this illegal activity if | don't try to blanket contact you and the rest of our Representatives. The State and Federal audits
from the last 2 years for both Washington County and the City of Salem with a link to look them up at the source is listed
on www.ThatGreeneWoman.com for reference as to why | feel the need to contact you.

| do want to point out that a big part of this problem, but not all of it, has been caused by Party Sensitive Board
Members changing their party during a primary without telling the board or giving up their seat. | would not be
surprised if this is a major problem in every county throughout Indiana. Just letting you know.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.
Message to the Attorney General:

My husband and | have found out that several of our local Washington County government boards don't meet basic
Indiana code standards.

Starting with our County Planning and Zoning Board which has 4 illegal citizen members - 3 that don't live within the
jurisdiction of the board (as per IC 36-7-4-216) and 1 who changed political parties making too many of the same
political party - (IC 36-7-4-208).

We put all of our argument up on ThatGreeneWoman.com - video clips, documents and links to where we got the
information.

We also looked into the City of Salem Planning commission which has at least 2 illegal members appointed by the
County Commissioners.

1 that doesn't live within the jurisdiction of the board (as per IC 36-7-4-216) and 1 who changed political party making it
too many from one party - (IC 36-7-4-208). We haven't done as much research with this board, but we know these 2
members do not comply with state law.

The reason that we really looked into Salem was they have passed an ordinance, but not through their zoning board.
They are calling it a common council ordinance. But it appears to be a developmental standard that should have gone
through their planning commission.

We had a lot of Democrats change to Republican this year and so the Property Tax Assessment Board and the Weed
Board are both also noncompliant.

We need some guidance and some help. We think a lot of damage is being done. They are writing laws that affect
livelihoods and homes and they don’t seem to be doing it in a legal manner. If you could get back with us, we would
really appreciate it.

Thank you so much.

Rhonda Greene



